
 

St Albans Girls’ School is a member of ATLAS Multi Academy Trust.  We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  This post is subject to an 
enhanced DBS check. 
 

Trust Finance Manager 
(Salary £39,000-£42,000 – depending on experience) 

37 hours per week – 52 weeks per year 
(part time hours will be considered) 

 
We are seeking to appoint a motivated dedicated Trust Finance Manager to oversee the 
Trust’s finances as part of ATLAS Multi-Academy Trust, which currently comprises of three 
schools. 
 
We are offering an exciting opportunity for an experienced and enthusiastic Finance Manager 
to join our team. The finance team are proactive and forward thinking and this role represents 
an excellent opportunity for career development.  
 
The Trust Finance Manager is a key member of the central services team with significant 
responsibility for the financial management of the organisation, both strategically and 
operationally. Reporting to the Trust Business Manager, you will be responsible for the 
consolidation of monthly management reporting and forecasts, annual budgets and managing 
the year end and audit processes.  
 
The ideal candidate will be a qualified accountant with experience in a multi-site environment. 
You will have a strong customer focus and be able to provide a high-quality service to our 
schools. A strong analytical approach is essential, along with the ability to develop financial 
systems and procedures. You must have excellent interpersonal skills and be able to 
communicate effectively with colleagues and external organisations at all levels. Previous 
experience within an education setting would be advantageous, but is not essential.  
 
For further details and an application form please visit www.stags.herts.sch.uk.   Completed 
application forms and a covering letter should be sent to:  personnel@stags.herts.sch.uk. 
 
Closing date for receipt of applications:  Wednesday 27 February 2019 
Interviews to be held:    Week commencing 4 March 2019   
(Please apply early, as advert may be retracted, if suitable candidate found.) 

 
 

We welcome visits from potential applicants. 
Mrs Liz Kilborn, HR and Personnel Manager on 01727 853134. 
E-mail:  personnel@stags.herts.sch.uk 
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